
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
January 28, 2025 

 

To:  Santaquin City CDRA Board  

From:  Jon Lundell, P.E., City Engineer       

RE:   Santaquin Peaks Enbridge Gas contract  

 

Mr. Chairman and Board Members, 

 

Staff has been coordinating with Enbridge Gas formally Dominion Energy to have gas main lines 

installed within the Santaquin Peaks subdivision and have received the Gas Main Extension 

agreement from Enbridge Gas to extend the gas line into the development. 

 

The cost for Enbridge Gas to extend their facilities within the development is $57,099.50.  This 

includes all the gas lines within the development.  I have attached a copy of the extension 

agreement for reference. 

 

City Staff recommends that the CDRA Board approve the Enbridge Gas contract in a not to 

exceed amount of $57,099.50. 

 

I am happy to answer any questions you may have on this item. 
 

Recommended Motion: 
 

Motion to approve the contract for the Santaquin Peaks Gas Line Extension for a not to exceed 

the amount of $57,099.50. 


